

Dear Luke

We are absolutely delighted to announce that you have officially achieved Plastic Free Schools Status.

## **WELL DONE!**

Your incredible work is helping to create huge waves of positive environmental change from our playgrounds to Parliament. We hope that this programme has inspired and empowered you all and that achieving Plastic Free Schools Status is just the beginning of your journey with us as we work together to free our world of pointless single-use plastic!

Please find enclosed your awesome Plastic Free Schools achievement plaque for you to display at your school.

If you have any more wonderful photos and stories you'd like to share with us, we'd love to see them. We would really appreciate it if you could get a celebratory photo of your pupils with your accreditation plaque. Please email them to us at education@sas.org.uk. Also please tag us in anything you post on social media about achieving your Plastic Free Schools Status @sascampaigns. If you're not already part of our Facebook group, we recommend joining as it is a great way to keep up to date with inspiration and tips and tricks.

Join here: <a href="https://www.facebook.com/groups/plasticfreeschoolssas">https://www.facebook.com/groups/plasticfreeschoolssas</a>.

Thanks again for the time, talent, energy and enthusiasm you have all put into this project. We are really proud to have worked with you this year and look forward to working together again soon.

Best wishes,

Emily, Laura, Evelyn & Gillian SAS Education Team





